Chelsea Benner

From: Kelsey, Brianne <bkelsey@suncadia.com>

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 9:47 AM

To: Chelsea Benner

Cc: Laura Bartenhagen,; steve.lathrop1 steve.lathrop1
Subject: Suncadia Ph3 Div 15 & 16 LP-19-00002

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Chelsea,

We would like to remove the hold and request processing of the Suncadia Ph3 Div 15 & 16 Preliminary Plat Application
(LP-19-00002) and SDP. Can you advise on what you may need from us, the applicant, to continue review of this
application? I've copied Steve Lathrop and our civil engineer of record, Laura Bartenhagen, on this request, should
additional materials be needed for the review.

Cheers,
Brianne

BRIANNE KELSEY
SENIOR VP OF DEVELOPMENT | SUNCADIA

770 SUNCADIA TRAIL, CLE ELUM, WA 98922
0) 509.649.6118 C) 435.659.7454
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